
ATHLETICS: Bantam (Sec. 1&2)/ Cadet (Sec. 3)/ Juvenile (Sec. 4& 5) 

Good luck to the Cadet Boys’ basketball team 

playing in the Davis/Dunn tournament and to 

the Juvenile Girls’ and Boys’ basketball teams 

playing in the Visser-Macleod TODAY and 

tomorrow. 

GO CHARGERS! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Geography Challenge 2025:  

A huge congratulations to our winners: 

 Sec 1 & 2: Romit G. – Champion 

                 Sanvi G. – 2nd place tie 

                 Gavin M. - 2nd place tie 

                            

Sec 3 & 4: Gryphon L. – Champion 

                 Michael B. - 2nd place tie 

                 Maximillian T. – 2nd place tie 

 

 

 
 

 

 

La Maison de la famille de Brossard will be offering 

the Babysitting Course in English on March 9. If 

interested, message Jessy on TEAMS for more info. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Centennial Hope Basket Team is hosting a game 

show.  You heard it!  A game show on March 21st 

during 4th period!!  12 teachers will be broken up 

into teams with students to compete to win!  The 

game show will be Family Feud vs minute to win it! 

 It’s going to be hilarious!! If you want to be a 

contestant, you can enter your name into a draw for 

$1.  The more money you pay, the more times your 

name goes into the pot.  Sales for the raffle to be a 

contestant will be taking place all of next week in 

front of the caf. 

 

 
 

 

 

Attention all Grads: if you are interested in buying a 

grad ring or other grad jewelry, check out the Josten 

catalog and ring sizer on the table in front of the caf, 

there is a promo code there for 60$ off until March 

15.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

ALL LIBRARY CLUB MEMBERS, ANIME CLUB 

MEMBERS, COMIC BOOK CLUB MEMBERS 

AND BATTLE OF THE BOOKS PARTICIPANTS: PLEASE 

MEET IN THE LIBRARY, TODAY @12:40 PM FOR 

YEARBOOK PICTURES.  

THANK YOU! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Reminder to grads that CEGEP applications are due 

this Saturday, March 1st! Don't forget to pay your 

application fees and upload the required documents 

for your application(s). For students applying to 

vocational schools, please check 

admissionfp regularly to see if the grouping has 

opened for your intended program! As always, do 

not hesitate to come see us in D102, message us on 

Teams, or book an appointment with us - CRHS 

Academic Advising Team 

 

 
 

 

 

Send a friend some love chocolates and notes 

will be handed out during first period TODAY.  
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